Skagit County Marine Resources Committee (MRC)

Statement of desire for appointment to the Skagit MRC

We are pleased that you are considering participating in our County's MRC.  We are a group of citizens appointed by our County Commissioners, authorized by the U.S. Congress as part of the Northwest Straits Initiative in 1998.  Our goal is to protect and improve the marine environment of the waters of our County.  We depend on grass roots citizen effort to achieve our goals. We are selected to represent a wide variety of County interests, including:

Recreational/ Sport

Environmental Protection

Tribal Organizations

Local Government

Commercial/Economic Interests
Concerned Citizens

Scientific Expertise

  (including tourism and fishing)

Thank you for your interest.  Following are a few questions that will help us understand your interests in the work of the Skagit County MRC and how you could take part in our efforts. 

What is your area of expertise, education or experience?

	

	

	

	


Do you feel that you could represent any of the above listed interests?  Other?

	    

	

	


Are you affiliated with any groups, clubs or businesses that promote activities in/on or in behalf of our marine waters?

	

	


Would you be able to make monthly meetings, normally 2nd Thursday 9-11 a.m., alternating between Anacortes and Mt. Vernon?  Would you be available to do additional subcommittee work from time to time on MRC projects?

	    


Name, address, phone and e-mail address if applicable, Thank you.

	

	

	

	


Skagit County MRC, c/o Tracy Alker, Skagit County Public Works

1800 Continental Place, Mt.Vernon WA  98273.   tracya@co.skagit.wa.us.







